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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been wonderful to see the children recognising 

the Queen’s Jubilee and finding out more about the 

monarchy and its importance to us all. The children 

look brilliant in their red, white and blue clothes . In 

our special Royal Achievement Assembly today we 

chose two children from each class who have 

demonstrated great leadership skills this week. They 

received our usual Leadership bookmark and also a 

very special unique crown to wear (created by the 

teachers!)   

We encourage the children to always think for 

themselves but listen to others’ contributions. In our 

everyday school life there are lots of ways that we try 

to develop the children’s leadership skills whether 

this be through being ’class room monitors’ and 

helping with the smooth running of the classroom, 

leading in group activities or helping to solve 

problems. 

Have a great holiday 

Graham Almond  

Diary Dates 

Monday 6th June  

Start of Term 6  

Tuesday 7th June  

Year 6 Swimming starts* 

Friday 17th June  

Book Fair Tea Party 

Monday 20th June 

Class Photos 

Monday 27th June  

Year 5 Curriculum Day John Spendluffe* 

Monday 28th June 

Whole School Photo  *letter to go out 

Robin Hood Swimming  

Our school fun swimming sessions are on a Thursday after school. £1 for a swim! A bargain and all 
proceeds go to the school.  

After School Clubs 

We have returned the 

forms for our ‘After 

School Clubs’ places and these start in the first week 

after the half term holiday.  

Safeguarding 

We take the behaviour and safety of all of our 

children very seriously. Mrs Sherilyn Pruhs-Borrell is 

our Designated Safeguarding 

Lead and Mr Graham Almond is 

the Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead and it is these 

members of staff you should 

contact in the first instance with 

any safeguarding concerns.  

Keeping up to date 

Twitter: @CSLPrimarySch     Facebook: ‘Chapel St Leonards Primary School’     Website: www.chapel-cit.co.uk  



Royal Chapel Champions: 27th May   

 Values Award: Leadership Values Award: Leadership 

Reception  Alesha: being a good friend to everyone in the class.  Lola: leading the way in phonics and using a clear voice.  

Year 1 Madison: leading the way in her phonics group.  Lavinia: working hard and persisting in her phonics group. 

Year 2 Bronwyn: recognising when her peers need a little 

help and supporting them quietly and calmly. 

Vinny: leading the way in discussions and promoting 

healthy debates on a variety of issues. 

Year 3 Gracie: always  showing respect and empathy to 

everyone around her. 

Mia King: using  her knowledge and understanding to    

produce detailed drawings for a sun safety leaflet. 

Year 4 Tommy: leading the way with his fantastic work 

ethic.  

Bella: encouraging the team with her kind words and en-

couragement.  

Year 5 Maisie G: demonstrating great leadership during DT 

soup making lesson. 

Macie-Mae: leading by example and supporting others. 

Year 6 Alfie G: leading investigations in maths even when 

he was struggling—great resilience  

Grace: fantastic approach to art, leading the way with the 

quality and teaching others to do the same. 

Book Fair and Book Fair Tea 

Party  

Our last Tea Party was a long time 

ago and was a great success!  

The Book Fair will be back in 

school. It arrives on 14th June and 

culminates in our ‘Book Fair Tea 

Party’ on Friday 17th June. We will 

have our Book Fair open for you to 

make purchases after school each 

day. At our Book Fair Tea Party we 

will also have refreshments on 

sale. We would appreciate any 

donations of cakes for us to sell at 

the tea party on the morning of 

17th June. All proceeds from the 

Book Fair and the Tea Party will go 

towards the purchase of new 

reading books for the children 

across the school! 


